
Dear all 

the general situation of COVID-19 is leading us towards a prolonged closure of the university and all 

didactic activities. For this reason I am working to activate online teaching and continue to do lessons via 

the web. Unfortunately, all of Italy has decided to do the same by running out of webcam stocks, at least 

those available in Roman electronics stores. I will receive my purchase on the web on Wednesday and at 

the same time I will start to make connection tests using the Google MEET program. You too can try to 

watch the program in order to be ready. 

If all goes well on Thursday morning here on my bulletin board I will put the link for the lesson that we will 

do at the same times as the normal one: 10-13. 

Check the bulletin board (on the teacher link of the SBAI department) because here I will put the 

information. 

Good evening Eugenio Fazio 

 


